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Summer Convocation is quickly approaching and we’re #SenecaProud of your

accomplishments. If you graduated in December 2022 or April 2023, you’re invited to

celebrate!

But you need to register by Monday, June 5. Graduates will be gowned and congratulated by

President David Agnew and other dignitaries as they walk across the stage at the event. A

celebratory reception will follow. Ceremonies will take place daily from Friday, June 23 to

Wednesday, June 28 at 10 a.m. and 3 p.m. at Meridian Hall.

For more information, please see the FAQs and if you have any questions contact

theservicehub@senecacollege.ca.
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